
Order of Worship - New Life Methodist Church 
https://newlifemethodistchurch.org 
 
Worship for Sunday, March 23rd, 2025
Parking Lot Greeter: Kathy Giles 
Narthex Greeter Robert Patterson 
Visitor Greeter: Kathy Giles  
Projection Technician: Milanda Taylor 
Nursery for Service:  Erica McCullogh 
Acolytes Sarah & Olivia Lewis 
Worship Order 
Gathering Music starts at 9:20 am 
Worship Song Fierce 
Acolytes Sarah & Olivia Lewis 
Welcome/Announcements Pastor Joey Croft 
Joys & Concerns/Prayer/Lord’s Prayer  
Child Chat Talyn Franks 
Children Dismissed 
Children’s Church Children Lesson: 
Littles: “M is for Moses” 
Bigs: “Who is God?” 
Children’s Church with Susie Carnes & Sherry Newton 
Offertory Prayer Pastor Joey Croft 
Offering Kath Giles & Robert Patterson 
Offertory Song Glorious day 
Message by Pastor Joey Croft 
Title “Marching Orders for the Church” 
Scripture Matthew 28:16-20 
Worship Song Voice of truth 
Benediction Pastor Joey Croft 
Acolytes Sarah & Olivia Lewis 
Locking Doors Billy Lewis 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Announcements 
Thank you to the Church.  Our special offering last week for the Trustees was over $6000.  
Please continue to give if you feel led. 
 
NOTICE: there’s a coat rack next to the fellowship hall where some jackets have been 
hanging out for a while. Could you please take your jacket by Sunday, March 30th?  
After that date they will be donated to charity. 
 
Governing Board meeting on March 25th at 6:30 PM. 
 
Kid’s practice for Palm Sunday on April 6th.  All children are asked to stay after  
Church for practice. 
 
Claudia Damon’s baby shower is coming up on Sunday, April 6th! It’ll be in the Church 
fellowship hall, and it’s a casual come-and-go event from 2 to 4 pm. Instead of a card, they’d 
love it if you could bring a book. You can find Claudia’s registry on babylist.com/claudia-
damon. If you can make it, please RSVP to Milanda Taylor at 256-656-0206. 
 
On Saturday April 12, the children and youth will be going to a theatre nearby to see a new 
animated movie about the life of Jesus called "The King of Kings". We think the Lenten 
season is a great time for the kids to see this "made for children" movie about the life of 
Christ. We don't have all of the details worked out but go ahead and mark your calendars! 
 
One of our Church’s ministries, New Life Christian Academy (NLCA) is doing great! It now 
has 39 children attending each week. We’d love for you to support it with your prayers and 
gifts. If you’re interested in volunteering, we have a few ways you can help. You could come 
and rock a baby, help clean toys, or participate in other activities. You could volunteer a few 
hours once a month or week. If you’re interested in volunteering, please contact Chellee 
Bailey at 256-558-7590. 
 
Upper Rooms in the Narthex for March & April 
 
Bible Study Sunday Mornings at 8:30 AM in choir room, facilitator Rod Eddleman. 
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry, if you would like to be part of this ministry contact Naomi Herbert. This 
ministry will meet the 1st Monday of each month at 9 AM. 
 
Men's & Women's Spiritual Outreach for Addiction Recovery (SOFAR), for more information 
contact Joey Croft for men’s & Babs Holcomb or Cindy Kennamer women’s. 
 
Women’s SOFAR will every sat morning in March at Cedar lodge at 9:40 AM and leave at 
11:30 AM. 


